
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 19, 2006 

VAUGHAN SOCCER CLUB OFFICE AND FACILITY AT 11151 KEELE STREET 

Recommendation 

Councillor Peter Meffe recommends: 
 
1. That staff negotiate a lease with the Vaughan Soccer Club for use of 11151 Keele Street 
as a soccer office and facility. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
Nil 

Purpose 

To provide a more adequate facility for the Vaughan Soccer Club office. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The Vaughan Soccer Club has outgrown their existing office at the Maple Community Centre.  
The property located at 11151 Keele Street is available for use and will be adjacent to the future 
Vaughan Central Park/Avondale.  This space is currently empty and available for lease; the 
Vaughan Soccer Club has shown an interest in negotiating a lease on this facility. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

It is my belief that it will be a benefit to both the City of Vaughan and the Vaughan Soccer Club to 
negotiate the leasing of the property at 11151 Keele Street. 

Attachments 

None. 

Report prepared by: 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Peter Meffe, 
Councillor, Ward 1 
 
 


